
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1048 
 

Asked on Thursday, 15 October 2015 
 
 

DR ROWAN asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade (HON J TRAD) — 
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister advise whether there are any current plans for additional Go Card retail facilities 
in the Moggill Electorate? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Moggill for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) uses a number of distribution channels to 
provide access to go card services and retail partnerships are valued as part of its distribution 
network.  
 
The Moggill electorate is currently served by five (5) retailers including a 7-Eleven retail outlet.  
The Member’s constituents also have access to go card services at all rail stations and 
Queensland Rail ticket offices, on board buses, CityCats and CityFerries, via the TransLink 
Contact Centre (13 12 30), online via the TransLink website, and by registering for the 
convenience of auto-top-up using a debit or credit card. 
 
There are no current plans to increase the number of go card retail facilities in the Moggill 
electorate area. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


